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Centenaire du musée du Caire 
n Nous avons reçu l’annonce suivante : « Please find attached 

the second announcement from the Egyptian Museum in Cairo 

regarding contributions to the Centennial Anniversary volumes 

of the Museum. Please note that the applications of interested 

contributors with provisional titles and abstracts should reach 

the museum as soon as possible, no later than July 31, 2001, 

as specified in the attached letter from the Director-General 

of the Museum, Dr. Mamdouh Eldamaty ». Cynthia Sheikholeslami

n Ministry of Culture, Supreme Council of Antiquities, Egyptian 

Museum, May 23, 2001 

Dear Colleagues: As you know from our recently circulated 

First Announcement, the Egyptian Museum is planning to publish 

Centennial Anniversary volumes in honour of the one hundredth 

anniversary of the opening of the museum on 15 November 1902.
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